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WEDNESDAY OCT. 19 AT 7 PM

Have you ever felt nervous about attending your child's IEP or
504 Meeting? This fun "Halloween" style meeting will be full of
amazing parenting |IEP/504 preparation "Tips" to make school
meetings less scary and more manageable. Come learn about
how to communicate your wants and needs for Kour child in

meetings as a valued team member. We will be sharing how to
take the nervous anticipation out of participation!

JOIN US VIA ZOOM

Register Here:
HTTPS://BIT.LY/NEBOIEP

Questions?
Contact Heidi Whitaker, Utah Parent Center Consultant Serving Nebo District
801-228-8144
heidi@utahparentcenter.org




